
 

 
PROJECT UPDATE
This is the 12th project newsletter update regarding construction updates at the St. Paul Downtown Airport 

(STP).

Runway 14/32 Reconstruction - Sawcut Grooving

Runway 14/32 will be closed nightly for sawcut grooving beginning Sunday, Sept. 21. The planned night 

closure window for Runway 14/32 is 10 p.m. – 6 a.m.

The work is anticipated to occur over 12-night closures, running from the week of Sept. 21 through Oct. 4. There 

are (3) night closures scheduled on Runway 9/27 to accomplish runway intersection grooving. Runway 13/31 

will remain open for aircraft throughout this work. 

AIRFIELD IMPACT SUMMARY
•	 Runway 14/32 CLOSED nightly (Sunday night – Friday night) from 10 p.m. to 6 a.m., through Oct. 4.

•	 Runway 9/27 CLOSED nightly (Tuesday, Sept. 23 – Thursday, Sept. 25) from 10 p.m. – 6 a.m.

Always check NOTAMs for up-to-date information regarding the airfield status.
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